
Make sure you know what to expect when the new version of

the SAT makes its debut! Whether you are planning to prepare


for the paper & pencil version or getting ready for the new

Digital SAT, The Princeton Review has you covered.

The Digital SAT® is Coming!

Tests will be unique for

each student.

The Digital SAT will be

available to U.S. students


starting Spring 2024.

Calculators will be

allowed for ALL math


sections.

The Digital SAT will be

closer to 2 hours instead


of 3 hours.

The same 1600-point

scale will be used for


scoring the Digital SAT.

Schools and designated
testing centers will


administer the Digital SAT.
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Click here or
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